CITY COUNCIL
CITY OF PIEDMONT
MAY 3, 2022

5:45 PM

The City Council of the City of Piedmont met in regular session at the time and on the date above.
Present were Mayor Baker, Council Members Richard Williams, Jubal Feazell, Caleb Pope, Greg South,
David lvey, and Terry Kiser.

Following the invocation and the pledge of allegiance given by Mayor Baker, the minutes were
presented for consideration. Greg South made the motion that the minutes be approved as presented.
Terry Kiser seconded the motion and the minutes were approved.

The bills totaling $301,614.59 were then presented for consideration for payment. Richard Williams
made the motion that the bills be approved as presented with the exception of the bill for Appalachian
Media. Jubal Feazell seconded the motion and the bills were approved for payment.

There were NO Visitor comments.

In Council Reports John Lawrence was absent.

Richard Williams had NO report.

Jubal Feazell wanted to thank the City workers for all the work they do.
Caleb Pope had no report.

Greg South had NO report.

David lvey asked for an update on the Opiod case. Clerk Hinton told that all documents had been filed
and now we are waiting on settlement. He asked if Jeff Formby could attend the next meeting and give
Civic Center update. He also wanted to let Council know that the electronic work orders should be
implemented soon.

Terry Kiser had NO report.

Clerk Hinton asked Council for any discussion on adopting Tuck-A-Way Drive. The Council did not make
a motion so the discussion ended. He asked Council to send out quotes for a new pole/ skid steer trailer
and the funding would come from AMEA. The Council gave permission to seek bids. He also asked
about replacing two workers from Street and Sanitation Departments. One employee was fired and the
other recently passed away. The Council gave permission to post for the new positions.

In the Mayor’s Comments he mentioned the passing of Tony Marshall. Tony was a great City employee
and will be greatly missed. The Mayor spoke of the upcoming political forum on May 10 from 5:30 —
6:30 pm at the Elementary School Cafeteria. The candidates will be Jamie Grant and Mark Gidley. He
also announced of the upcoming League of Municipality meeting next week and he, Bubba, Jubal, Greg,
and David will attend.



With no other business to come before the Council, Greg South made the motion that the meeting be
adjourned. Terry Kiser seconded the motion and the meeting adjourned at 5:57 pm.



